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At St Paul’s we are committed to 

supporting children, staff and parents 

with their mental health and wellbeing. 

Our aim is to provide information, tips 

and resources to support both adults 

and children as we recognise that good 

physical and mental health are vital to 

successful learning. 

‘We walk by faith and not by sight.’ 

Thursday 10th October is World Mental Health Day. The focus this 

year is ‘Prioritising Mental Health in the Workplace.’ Here at school 

we have written kindness notes to our staff members and we are 

all joining together to enjoy a delicious lunch buffet. 


